
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8th November 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To support our topic work on Hinduism, the children in class 9 and 10 will be visiting The Hindu Temple, West Road  
in Newcastle on Friday 16th November.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9:30am, travelling by coach to the temple and will return to school for 12:15 in time for 
the children’s normal school lunch. Please ensure your children have a coat to wear as there is a short walk to the bus 
from the school.  Children must wear school uniform.  
 
This trip is the same day as “Children in Need” when children have been asked to dress up. Please could your child 
bring their “Children in Need” costume in a separate bag and they can change into these when they return to school 
 
Each class requires two additional adults to accompany us to allow the visit to take place. If you would be able to join 
us on our visit then please contact Miss Kiddy, Mrs Graham or Mrs Marshall.  
 
In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £5 to cover the cost 

of the bus and a donation per child for the Hindu Temple.  If your child is eligible for free school meals because you are 

in receipt of benefits or are pupil premium, there is no cost.  Please pay via ParentPay and return slip by  

Wednesday 14th November. 

Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Marshall  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
CHILD’S NAME:…………………………………………………..     
 
I give permission for my child ................................................... in class……... to visit the Hindu Temple. 
 
THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN - Emergency contact at time of trip (Please Print)  
 
NAME:.........................................  RELATIONSHIP................................................        TEL. NO............................................ 
                         
Signed................................................Parent/Guardian     Date.............................. 

 


